
August 11, 2021 

 

Ms. Kerry Kelly (KellyK6@michigan.gov)    

Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) 

Air Quality Division (AQD) - Warren District 

27700 Donald Court 

Warren, Michigan 48092 

 

RE: Notice of Violation; Twenty-One (21) Day Response; PTI #79-03C  

SRN: N7164, Macomb County 

Qualawash Holdings, LLC, IBC Cleaning Facility, 50321 Russell Schmidt Drive, Chesterfield, MI 

 

Dear Ms. Kelly: 

 

Qualawash Holdings, LLC (“Quala”) is submitting this Twenty-One (21) Day Response and providing the 

information required by the Notice of Violation (“NOV”) of July 21, 2021. 

 

This letter complies with the requirement of the NOV “…within twenty one (21) days of receipt of this 

Notice of Violation, a written report that includes the dates the violations occurred; an explanation of the 

causes and duration of the violations; whether the violations are ongoing; a summary of the actions that 

have been taken and are proposed to be taken to correct the violations and the dates by which these actions 

will take place; and what steps are being taken to prevent a reoccurrence.…”   

 

All Notices of Violations and Quala’s responses are attached to this letter. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (281) 757-1423 or by email at cdurham@quala.us.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Courtney Durham 

Environmental Manager

mailto:cdurham@quala.us.com

